
 

 

 

 

 

Media Release 

 

July 6, 2022 

On July 5th, 2022 just before 8:00 PM Kenosha Police responded to the 6100 block of 24th Avenue for a 

shooting.  A vehicle struck by gunfire was found unoccupied in the road.  While investigating the area, 

officers received information that a victim was inside a nearby house.  Officers located a 49-year-old 

male with a gunshot wound to his chest.  KFD Rescue had staged nearby and transported the victim to a 

local hospital where he underwent surgery.  The victim is currently in stable condition and is expected to 

survive.   

This is an open and active investigation.  There are no suspects in custody.  Given the close proximity to 

the July 4th shooting our investigators will look at everything, but at this time it is too early to come to 

any conclusion about the two incidents being related.   

Investigators are asking anyone with information about this incident to contact the Kenosha Police 

Detective Bureau at 262-605-5203 or the Kenosha Area Crime Stoppers a 262-656-7333.    
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